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10th May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Mini Vinnies Visit the Branches Care Home 
 
 
On Wednesday 15th May, Mini Vinnies will be visiting The Branches Care Home in Jarrow. The 
children will take part in art and craft activities with residents and enjoy some light refreshments.  
 
The children will travel by minibus with staff from St James at 3pm. Children should be picked 
up from the care home at 4:30pm. 
 
I am sure this will be a lovely visit and always brings such joy to the residents to spend time with 
the children. 
 
Please give permission via your ParentPay account so that your child can attend. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs. J Scott 
Mini Vinnies Co-ordinator  
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